


DESTINATION MEDICAL CENTER CORPORATION

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF SPECIAL PUBLIC MEETING





The following special meeting of the Destination Medical Center Corporation has been cancelled:  February 28, 2025. 



The next regular meeting is scheduled for May 22, 2025, at 9:30 AM. Separate notice for this meeting will be posted prior to the regular meeting. 












Dated:   February 27, 2025
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